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SECJSA 
 

www.secjsa.org 

 

January 14, 2015 

President’s 

Meeting Minutes 

                          Members  
 

Milan Keser (Vice-President) 

Joe Filippetti (Rep, Treasurer & Disciplinary Board Chairperson)  

Arlene Deroy (Secretary/Boys League Coordinator) 

Joe Zizik (Registrar)  

Tom Scagliarini (DRA) 

Trip McGarvey (District Select Program Coordinator) 

Matt Veloce (Girls League Coordinator) 

Patrick Dilger (Recreation Coordinator) 

■      Bold denotes in attendance 

 

Colchester – Frank Ricci  

East Haddam – Kevin Quinn 

Stonington Como – Justin Walz 

East Lyme – Chuck Messung 

Griswold – Ed Conn Groton  

Haddam/Killingworth Ledyard – Ken DiRico 

Lyme/Old Lyme – John Ressler Montville – N. Bellamy, K. Bellamy 

New London – Leah Burdick Norwich – Chris Paradis 

Norwich United – A. Barry, T. Bragdon Old Saybrook – Tyler  Potts  

Salem –  Robert Appleby Stonington – Mike Hallisey  
Valley – Michael Baldwin  Waterford – Craig Merriman 

Westbrook – Ken Capano   
 

 
President Meeting Minutes from January 14, 2015: 

 

 Call to order 
o Meeting called to order at 7:20 pm   

 Vice President’s Report 
o Need presidents help with getting out information to their coaches about coaches clinics and Ref Clinics.   
o Concussion training – Please look into this for your club 
o President’s dinner hopefully going to be scheduled for February or March. 

 Registrar’s Report  
o Spring soccer 

 Spring meeting will be April 8th at Spera Field house 
 U8 – U16 for the Spring 
 U8 is 6v6 and is Co-ed 
 U14 is 11v11  
 U9 – U12 is 8v8 only 
 U16 will be short sided and it will be decided at the April meeting if it will be 8v8 or 7v7. 

o There is a Registration meeting at the AGM.  Please try to attend, it will be very helpful for all registrars.  It is 
at 10:00 on Saturday, January 31st. 

 DRA Report 
o Re-cert is changing for 2016.  All refs will need an in-service class before taking the online test 
o All referee assigners should have gotten the information about 2016 changes.  If not, please let Tom know.   
o The In-service classes will start this summer prior to the on-line test being available. 
o The In-Service Classes: 

  They will go over all changes to the rules for the upcoming year 
 They will bring in more experienced refs for the younger refs can learn from them as well as ask 

questions 

 Recreation Coordinator’s Report 
o U8 tournament was successful. 

 There were 30 teams/9 Clubs involved.  About 300 players 
 All players got T-Shirts and Medals 
 It was very successful 

o Already looking ahead for next year.  If town is interested in hosting, please talk to Pat.  Tournament is held 
right after the end of session in the beginning of November  

 District Select Program Coordinator’s Report 
o Developmental Program:  

 is offered to all players from ages 5 – 12.   
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 There was a Fall session and currently the winter session is going strong and if there is enough 
interest then they will try to have a spring session. 

 75 players attend.   
 All players received T-shirts. 
 This program is pure Training.   
 Please check the website www.secjsa.org for more information 

 Important Dates 
o January 30th  – 6:00 ~ CJSA President’s Dinner – Crown Plaza in Cromwell 
o January 31st – AGM 
o April 8th – Spring SECJSA meeting     

 Adjournment 
o Adjourn at 7:42 pm 

 

http://www.secjsa.org/

